HOW TO SELECT A SITTER FOR YOUR CHILD

Source:  Carole Gnatuk and SAFE KIDS Campaign

One of the most important parental decisions is to choose a sitter for your child.  It is important to select someone who is conscientious and has the experience to care for and supervise the child and handle emergency situations.

To ensure that your child is in good hands, follow these suggestions to interview and communicate with a sitter.


Ask friends and relatives about personal experiences with sitters.  Conduct interviews with several candidates before making a final decision.  Find out about previous experience, references and special training such as infant Cardio-Pulmonary Resuscitation and First Aid. The sitter should understand the importance of constant supervision, know what to do in an emergency, and accept your guidelines for child care.

It is equally important to communicate with the sitter regarding safety procedures, off-limit areas and medical instructions. 

There is no substitute for constant supervision so instruct the sitter never to leave your child alone, especially in the bathroom or kitchen, around playground equipment or near water.  The sitter also should pay attention to what the child is doing.  It is helpful for the sitter to have some good, age-appropriate ideas for play activities, because a busy, happy child is less likely to become involved in unsafe behavior. 

Give the sitter a tour of your home to point out safety precautions such as baby gates and child-resistant locks and the locations of telephones, first-aid supplies, fire extinguishers, flashlights and planned fire-escape routes.  Be sure to point out the list of emergency numbers adjacent to each telephone including your cell phone or another number where you can be reached, fire and police departments, poison control center, emergency services, your doctor, a neighbor and a relative.


The home tour also should include the locations of protective gear for a bicycle, skateboard, scooter or in-line skates. Further, the sitter should insist that your child wear a helmet, knee and elbow pads and other protective gear.

Certain areas of the home should be off limits to infants and toddlers. Since there are many hazards in the kitchen and bathroom, a child should not be allowed to play in these areas.

If the sitter may have to give your child medications, provide clear, written instructions on the appropriate dosage and schedule.


For more information on choosing a sitter for your child, and other parenting information, contact the (County Name) Cooperative Extension Service.

Educational programs of the Kentucky Cooperative Extension Service serve all people regardless of race, color, age, sex, religion, disability or national origin.
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